
Kindergarten News
Week of March 10th - March 14th     

Contact: bjohnson@sd288.org 208-826-3314
Our Learning

 

Teacher’s Note

 

In Folders

 

Events

 

Reading Skills Block: We will be working on CVC 
words and reviewing all short vowel sounds. We 
will apply those short vowels in various activities, 
and have a spelling test on Friday. We will learn 3 
new high frequency words this week which will be 
‘from’ ‘have’ and ‘of’.
Reading Module Block: We are going to begin a 
new unit this week where we will use our research 
skills to further develop an understanding of 
specific trees meeting their needs. Our goal is to 
end with an informational collage.
Math: We are going to be diving into subtraction 
a little more this week.
Science: We are going to start a new science 
unit about Pushes & Pulls discussing force.

 

- Mud: The Spring mud is upon us as 
the snow continues to melt here in 
Bovill. It may be a good idea to have 
a change of clothes in their 
backpacks if they do not have some 
already. Boots are great for the 
mud outside, and either slippers or 
their PE shoes will be great for in 
the classroom. 

-Conference Confirmation 
Slip

-Book Orders: Due 
Monday the 17th.

 

March 19th-20th: Parent Teacher 
Conferences

March 20th: Silverwood 
Reading Logs Due!

March 21st: End of Quarter 3-No 
School Teacher In Service

March 24th-28th: Spring Break

 


